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November 09, 2022 
 
Thomas Sporar 
Janice Sporar 
PO Box 246 
Bay Center, WA 98527 
 
Dorrance Denner 
210 W. Fourth Ave 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 
Subject: Shoreline Exemption Permit (SX-22-00021 Sporar) – Request for Additional Information 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Kittitas County Community Development Services (CDS) received your Shoreline Exemption Permit 
application (SX-22-00021 Sporar) on October 14, 2022. Staff requested comment regarding the exemption 
application on October 24, 2022 with a 15-day comment period ending on November 8, 2022. Staff has 
reviewed your application and the received comments and has determined that more information is needed 
before this application can be processed any further. Please provide the following: 
 

1. Please provide an updated survey, to be completed by a licensed surveyor, which marks the 
floodway boundary on the subject parcel. The structure cannot encroach upon any portion of the 
floodway boundary. 

2. Please update the site plan with floodway boundary information and show distance from structure 
to floodway boundary.  

 
I have attached a copy of Public Works comments to this correspondence. 
 
Please contact me directly with any questions via email chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us or by phone at 
(509) 962-7637. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
 
Chace Pedersen 
Planner I 
 
Attachments: Public Works Comments 
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